
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 29 July 2004 

3. REVISED DRAFT CITY-WIDE PLANTING STRATEGY 
 
 The Board received a report on the revised Draft City-Wide Planting Strategy.  The Board decided 

that this report should be referred to the next Shirley/Papanui Seminar meeting for discussion.  
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


